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Term 3, Issue 119th April, 2024

While I am not sure I dislike all rainy days, these last few have been really tough for an awful lot of people.



Dear DIA Families,

As we returned to campus this week, even if just for a day, it was lovely to see our students and kick off the term with
enthusiasm. However, we all know what happened next. 

Firstly, my sympathies go out to all families and staff who have suffered losses during this time—be it homes,
possessions, or access to basic necessities like Wi-Fi and food. The road to normality will be different depending on
context, and we are here to support you every step of the way. The order of the day is kindness please, both in our
actions and in the written and spoken word. There were parts of this week that went incredibly well and other parts that
were less smooth (todays whole school meet). With rain looking like a more frequent part of the landscape here, we will of
course reflect and put plans in place for any future situations of this nature. 

Acknowledging Our Heroes and Community Spirit
A special thank you to our facilities and operations teams, who stayed at the school due to the rapidly worsening
conditions of the roads. Their efforts to secure our campus were nothing short of heroic. Their dedication during these
challenging times cannot be overstated. As a school we have ensured they are well looked after for their efforts and I
know there are a number of parents who would also like to show their appreciation (see below). A special mention to Mr.
Navneet, Mr. Tharanga, Mr. Abraham and Mr. Shiblu to name only a few who were crucial to this operation and to our
school driver Mr. Abilash who ensured plenty of food reached our support team.

I also extend my gratitude to our incredible parents. The feedback from our staff, particularly from a Year 1 teacher,
highlights the crucial role parents played in supporting our little learners as they navigated online learning under difficult
circumstances. Your resilience and engagement have been essential in maintaining the continuity of education for our
youngest students.

Our teachers, particularly the Heads of Year - From KG1 - Year 6 Ms. Jessica, Ms. Tracy, Ms. Jodie, Ms. Sue, Mr.
Damien, Ms. Venisha, Ms. Sinead, and Mr. Conor deserve immense thanks. Despite facing personal challenges and
challenges felt by their team members, they worked tirelessly to ensure clear communication and adapt our academic
plans. Their leadership and dedication have been instrumental in managing this crisis and in shaping the education of the
coming weeks to account for this. 

I am touched by the numerous emails from parents and staff not only expressing understanding but also offering support
to others in our community including Ms. Sanaa in KG1, who helped organise food deliveries for local support staff. This
spirit of solidarity and kindness is what makes our DIA family so special.

As we navigate the coming days and weeks, let’s continue to support each other and above all else, use this as an
opportunity to show and teach kindness. If any parents are facing particular challenges then I please ask that you email
your class teacher to make them aware.

Plan for Monday
I am writing this from my office at school and the drive here was still rather challenging. On Monday the main order of the
morning will be to arrive at school safely. Plan your routes and be prepared for delays. In class, the focus will be on
managing the emotions of the students and sharing experiences if people feel comfortable to do so. We will also celebrate
our facilities team and show gratitude to all who kept us safe. It is important to take these key learning opportunities to
instill compassion, kindness and perspective. 

Looking forward to seeing you all next week.

Kind regards,
Tom Collar

Head of Primary's Message
Lucy and I looking out over the

storm
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Head of Primary
Tom Collar

 tomc@diadubai.com

Deputy Head  KG1 - Year 2
James Heard

jamesh@diadubai.com

Primary School Office
pssecretary@diadubai.com

IT
helpdesk@diadubai.com

Accounts
accounts@diadubai.com

Deputy Head of Year 3 - 6
Stephanie Trueman

stephaniet@diadubai.com

Deputy Head Pastoral
Manuella Watfa

manuellaw@diadubai.com

Head of Inclusion
Francesca Edwards

 francescae@diadubai.com

PYP Coordinator
Ruchika Sachdev

ruchikas@diadubai.com

School Catering
schoolcatering@etasteuae.com

KG1KG1

KG2KG2

Year 1Year 1

Year 2Year 2

Year 3Year 3

year 4Year 4

year 5year 5

year 6year 6

The ArtsThe arts

NoticesNotices

Student
council
Student
Council

We are pleased to share our Year Group Curriculum Handbooks
which give you an overview of what we teach in the Units of Inquiry
along with Maths, English and Science in Years 1-6. Click the links
below to access the relevant year group. 

These have been an ongoing project derived from parent focus
groups to help create further transparency in the curriculum. We
hope they prove useful. We will also be running parent workshops
on these in Term 3, as part of transition.

Year 1
Year 2
Year 3

                                                                                                             

Year 4
Year 5
Year 6

https://www.diadubai.com/media/filter/facebook/instagram
https://sway.office.com/SI8XeMExii8rts4K?ref=Link
https://sway.office.com/NocrfvdzlH5xaJQB?ref=Link
https://sway.office.com/bGqC1Wn9hnDP3Prg?ref=Link
https://sway.office.com/4f3j9EbVuJUNMqEZ?ref=Link
https://sway.office.com/Jxq3G6k0ftHnYj5K?ref=Link
https://sway.office.com/vj6gJ4ozEuD8xsLv?ref=Link
https://sway.office.com/jdzXaIQ3OW6pcU6s?ref=Link
https://sway.office.com/dr0aozTIp3nIURIM?ref=Link
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/nbHJUKuhOJT8l4wO?ref=email
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/nbHJUKuhOJT8l4wO?ref=email
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/SFAh4mfJNibBwbH3
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/SFAh4mfJNibBwbH3
https://innoventureseducation-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/stephaniet_diadubai_com/Ec7UBtNzYlNJp8Emnywy6UUB-mhMzAGeJftzfTytrfbEWg?e=ubi6KR
https://innoventureseducation-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/stephaniet_diadubai_com/EUmVH_guHHhMgK6wVIc7sSQBYeWc5TX2YkfebzdeJXJLPg?e=TN0oy0
https://innoventureseducation-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/stephaniet_diadubai_com/EQf5mSok2DRGrk1ZDNmnhwIB6TqhRZBbb4Q8R92x5WIdLQ?e=oQyQ9n
https://innoventureseducation-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/stephaniet_diadubai_com/EfJyHhhia_9NhmsRtOwlH_wBejKdB-6ELyhbSJZlRFPObg?e=hZBaUP
https://innoventureseducation-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/stephaniet_diadubai_com/ETmtferTSxZAr8a-i3F28xABTdRWh7adQ2_LzeejhTkctw?e=lpUttJ
https://innoventureseducation-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/stephaniet_diadubai_com/Eepqqa7Il4VNg3AAPAqZwyMBZK2GoXHAzkdb6MKIUdLpPQ?e=3Ttuqk
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Has your child been taking action out of school over
the Spring break? Then we want to know all about it so

we can celebrate it on our posters and displays in
school...

Please complete the form below: 

Taking ACTION

Emilio (4A) decided to cut away his long hair and donate it to a UK charity, his hair
will now be sent and made into a wig for children who are battling cancer. What an

amazing act, well done Emilio :) 

https://forms.office.com/r/KW8tTenAY3

Tysha (5A) during Ramadan, teamed up with Hope UAE to distribute Ramadan care
packages to needy families. She went through all her things and picked out books, toys,
pencils, crayons that she wasn’t using and were in good condition that she could give to

the families she met. She made 8 care packages in total, keeping a list as how old each of
the children were so she could tailor what items to give them. We are very proud of you

Tysha :) 





Hello Parents,

As we edge closer to another "Battle of the Houses" event on the 1st and 2nd of May, the Student
Council hopes to build some excitement and house spirit. From Monday 22nd - Thursday 25th April the
Student Council will be selling a limited amount (200) of "Battle of Houses" wristbands for 10.00aed in

the aim of raising funds Student Council initiatives.

Bands will be sold in 2 locations for Year 3 - 6 only:
Primary School Library 

PS218 - Mr. Sean's Room

Bands will be sold in blocks of 50 per day meaning 25 in each location during break and lunch and a child
can purchase a maximum of 1 due to the limited amount on offer.

Thank you for all of your continued support,
Student Council



SUPPORT TEAM

MANY PARENTS IN THE COMMUNITY
ASKED IF THEY CAN BE A PART OF
THANKING OUR SUPPORT TEAM

Kindness

In light of the recent storm and the incredible effort put forth by our
dedicated support staff to prepare the school for our children's return,

we extend our heartfelt gratitude. 

As a token of appreciation, we would like to invite parents, along with
the school, to contribute to a collective thank you gesture by providing a

lunch for our hardworking support team. 

Additionally, if parents wish to bring any small gifts, letters, cards to
express their gratitude individually, they are more than welcome to do

so. Together, let's show our appreciation for their unwavering
commitment and dedication. 

Please liaise through year reps





NEW DATE: Friday 26th April 

WEAR BLUE

DIA CELEBRATES
AUTISM ACCEPTANCE






